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From: Hannah Smith <hannahlsmith77@gmail.com>
To: "plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au" <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 11/8/2013 11:16 am
Subject: CSG exclusion zones

Please do not drill for CSG on the Far North Coast - do not ruin it for our children and grandchildren. 
Surely solar power is a more lasting alternative for everybody. Please put country and people before 
profits. 

Thank you.

Jeff Smith
Sent from my iPad


